
July 9 2020 HBR Alert 
  

     

 

2020 Flu Shot Program 

   

This year, LabCorp, in cooperation 
with Blue Cross and Blue Shield of 

North Carolina (Blue Cross NC), 
will work with agencies this fall to 

host onsite flu immunization 
clinics. LabCorp (services 

previously provided by Maxim) is 
accepting requests now for 
agencies that would like to 

schedule their clinics. 
   

LabCorp will start onsite clinics September 14, 2020. The process will 
be the same as the 2019 program, with the exception that no one 
under the age of 18 will be permitted in a clinic. The quadrivalent flu 
vaccine will continue to be offered. 

There is a 25-shot minimum per clinic. Worksites will be charged 
$25 per shot for shots below the required 25-shot minimum. 
HBRs will now be required to have signatures from an agency 
authority that is responsible for any payments required if the agency’s 
clinic does not meet the 25-shot minimum. 

LabCorp will be operating under certain health and safety precautions 
to keep flu shot clinic attendees safe during the COVID-19 pandemic. 

To schedule an onsite clinic, HBRs must complete this request form. 
  

 

 

https://files.nc.gov/ncshp/documents/shp-documents/2020-LabCorp-COVID-19-response-flier.pdf
http://www.bcbsnc.com/content/flu/index.htm?cmpid=DM_u3888h


  

  

 

 


